
 

 

 

 
Our Ref:   SA: Admin/Letters/SLT/HAR/WIL  
Date:   18th December 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

The final week of term looks to be an exciting one for all students. 

It is 'House Week' this week, with a number of different events taking place throughout 
the week. Students will be competing against each other to win house points. It is also 
Curie's fundraising week, with lots of different activities for students to take part in. 

On Thursday, those that are eligible will be out on rewards. Those students out on 
rewards may wear appropriate non-uniform. Those in school should come in their 
normal school uniform on Thursday. 

Friday is our Christmas Jumper Day! Students can wear non-uniform including a 
Christmas Jumper, donating £1 to Save the Children. The day will follow normal 
lessons, however there will also be end of term assemblies and singing competitions. 
Plus, there will be five draws for the £10 vouchers for the attendance tokens. Students 
must be in school on Friday to win (apart from Year 11 who are out on Work 
Experience). 

We are looking forward to our last week before the Christmas break. Please ensure 
your child attends every day. 

I would like to wish you a very Merry Christmas and a healthy and happy New Year. 

Kind regards. 

Yours sincerely 

C Harrison 

Mrs C Harrison 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


